
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vote in the Kentucky Nurses Association 2021 Election  
 
Your voice matters! 
 
 

It's hard to believe that the Kentucky Nurses Association (KNA) election will 
take place in a matter of days! All KNA members will receive ballots on 
Sunday, August 1.  As this friendly competition gets going, help us meet and 
beat our goal of 20% participation by encouraging your fellow chapter 
members to vote. 
 
We’re thrilled to let you know that this year, we will host Second Annual KNA 
Chapter Voting Challenge. Here's how it will work:  

• We will include a field in the ballot that will ask for your county/chapter 
and 

• After the election, the chapter that has the highest percentage of 
members voting will win a pizza party and a trophy. 

Visit our website today and check out our slate of candidates.  This friendly 
competition could go down to the wire – you won’t want to miss a minute of 
the excitement! 

https://kentucky-nurses.nursingnetwork.com/page/96093-kna-2021-election-meet-the-candidates

